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SIMPSON MIDDLE SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Principal’s Message

I hope everyone had a wonderful break full of rich traditions, good time, delicious food, and lots of family fun!
As we approach the end of Quarter 2, please continue to keep an eye on your child's attendance, behavior, and
grades. It is crucial to their success that we work together to ensure they are present, engaged, and meeting
academic expectations. To assist you in this, every parent should have access to PBIS Rewards. 
Please remember to check it weekly for updates on your child's behavior and rewards. Additionally, don't forget to log
into ParentVue to monitor their grades. If there are areas for improvement, there is still time for students to bring up
their grades. On the other hand, if your child is excelling, now might be a perfect opportunity to reward their hard
work with an extra holiday gift!

         Dr. LaEla Mitchell
         Principal, Simpson Middle School

School News

Don't forget to order your 2023 - 2024 Yearbook

www.yearbookordercenter.com 
School Order Number: 640
Price $40 – until 2/17

8th grade ONLY see information to purchase an AD for the yearbook using site link above!!

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR AMAZING NOVEMBER STAFF & STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
Teacher:  Rick James - 7th Grade and Staff Member:  Allison Mimbs - Paraprofessional

6th grade:  Safa K. and Lyla R.
7th grade:  Abby R. and Maddox G.

8th grade:  Emma S. and Lexi M.

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


Around The Campus

 

Neighborhood Food Pantry:     Must Ministries food pantry is conveniently located at:
 Sprayberry High School 2525 Sandy Plains Rd, Marietta, GA 30066 Lower left parking lot off of
Sandy Plains Rd. Mon., Dec 11, 4pm-6pm (every 2nd Mon. of the month) See the attached flyer for
more details.

 

Lost and Found:  Lost and found is located in each Grade Level’s Commons Area, PE and music
classrooms have containers in their rooms.  Please have your child check all of these areas for any
forgotten items.  There are many jackets, hoodies, lunch boxes, water bottles and other items in the
bins.  ALL LOST AND FOUND ITEMS NOT PICKED UP WILL BE DONATED OVER THE WINTER
BREAK! 

Valuable Lost Items such as Glasses, Wallets, Air Pods, Phones, Jewelry, etc.
Are brought to the Front Office and kept at the Front Office with the Secretary for the year and are
discarded in June after the last day of school.  We have had multiple pairs of glasses found out in the
carpool line.  If you have lost glasses out of your car, please come in and ask to look at them.

Before School Tutoring: Please see the attached schedule for Before School Tutoring available for
each grade level in Social Studies, Science, English Language Arts, Reading, Math and World
Languages for 8th graders.  See the attachments for the tutoring schedule and supplemental
resources available to students.

Important Reminders:
Students moving out of Cobb County Schools - Students who are moving out of the Cobb County School district will
need to be officially withdrawn from Simpson by the Enrolling Parent.  Parents should contact Trina Rivera our
Attendance/Withdrawal Clerk as soon as you know you will be moving no later than 1 week prior to the last day they will
attend school at Simpson.  This gives us time to get final grades from teachers, close out lunch accounts and process
refunds, collect library books and advise the student to turn in their Cobb County issued Laptop on their last day.  Please
call the office to speak with Trina or email her at trina.rivera@cobbk12.org for additional information.

Upcoming Events



12/1 - School Spelling Bee
12/5 - PTSA Family Engagement - International Night 6p-830p
12/6 - 6th, 7th & 8th Chorus Concert @ Lassiter concert hall 6:30pm
12/18 & 12/19 - Early Release at 1:30pm
12/20 - 1/3 - Winter Holiday Break
1/4 - Students Return for the Start of the 2nd Semester

PTSA & SIMPSON FOUNDATION ANNOUNCEMENTS



Simpson PTSA Announcements:
Click on the link below for this week’s PTSA Announcements! 
PTSA ANNOUNCEMENTS NOV 29

 
Simpson Eagles Educational Foundation
To donate, go to simpsonfoundation.net.   100% of EVERY dollar invested goes directly to Simpson’s
students and teachers through various educational and technology initiatives made possible by your
generosity. Already this year the Foundation has funded two teacher grants to provide travel assistance
to conferences that allow our teachers to gather with other educators and learn best practices for our
students! Thank you so much for your support!

UPCOMING PTSA SPIRIT NIGHTS

   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dkGEfHd5DfhIIUasT70NuznLTMp5wi-F/view
http://url503.cobbk12.org/ls/click?upn=hSmiPIlC7bbYjS2m65V-2B5ZGBuJDMy2qB2wWiaam1raeZWhPdcNLZMIleALuzB-2FrmykIp_G-2BbFka-2BI1vhLMEctTXCHOhHy3mVaWzCdn57bTrI5Q4Dsn-2FI3IXO0Tx3CEkg7siqw6L420T2KtQv2e95E4WfRGsZT-2FCS-2FzKxjXVl31ua5qWjHN0ZTA-2FWIW4d7vB4y5fpMZak7G-2FdpzVEtpadt2pljne-2FWPh8oO-2BMKZQjwOhg62Hb-2Bmd7h4Oy6K-2FlsuzVMwzm1kPzAngTVR16FFI9vrsRoteVnDXghbGYheB7LlxdB9cpQtgaIPmlgMqIPhyImf7p6vcCkCynKyB40y-2BgMf5RY6g-3D-3D

